
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

I would like to inform you, that we are cancelling the colloquium scheduled for 1. December. Due to 

COVID19 and applicable rules for university, no colloquiums will be held in this term.  

 

With kind regards, 

Prof. dr Nadja Vasiljevic  

Course Director  


